
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 23, 2003

TO: Honorable Frank Corte, Chair, House Committee on Defense Affairs and State-Federal 
Relations 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3211 by Heflin (Relating to certain veterans' assistance programs.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would provide changes to definitions for the Veterans' Land Board (VLB) and the Veterans' 
Financial Assistance programs.  Although the changes could impact the number of veterans that would 
be eligible to participate in VLB programs, any increase in debt service would be funded with 
repayments received from participating veterans.  

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 305 General Land Office and Veterans' Land Board

LBB Staff: JK, JO, WK, MS
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